
City of Whitewater 

City Council Special Meeting 
3/11/24, 6PM  

Meeting Minutes 
Attendees: Mayor Brady Gragg, Grant Bowlin, Trent Clark, Ken Stringer, Dan Ravenscraft, Kathryn 
Coleman 

Others In Attendance: Anne Morrow  

6:00pm: Mayor Brady Gragg calls the meeting to order.  

Order of Business  

The Mayor has called this special business meeting of the City Council to discuss 
candidates who applied for the City Superintendent position and to present a candidate 

for hire. 

Mayor Gragg informed the council that two candidates were interviewed for the City Superintendent 
position: 

Mr. Andrew Hanna was interviewed by Don Berg and Anne Morrow, requested to ride along with Don 
one day and did a follow-up interview with Mayor Gragg and Councilman Clark. 

 

Mr. Brandon Maus was interviewed by Mayor Gragg and Councilman Trent Clark. 

 

Others who submitted applications or resumes did not schedule an interview or 
appear for their interview. 

Discussion on skills and abilities of both candidates. 

Those who conducted the interviews recommend Andrew Hanna be offered the 
position. 

Discussion pertaining to what starting salary should be offered to Mr. Hanna. 

 

Councilwoman Coleman motioned: The position of City Superintendent be offered to Mr. Andrew 
Hanna at $26 an hour. Upon a performance evaluation by the council after 90 days, Hanna will be eligible 

for a $1.00 raise. Hanna will still be eligible for the $1.00 raises that are given upon passing Water & 
Wastewater exams. 

Second by Councilman Bowlin; Ravenscraft & Clark vote in favor. Stringer abstains due to conflict 
of interest. Motion passed, 6:30pm 

The Mayor will present the offer to Mr. Hanna following the meeting. The desire is to have him start April 
2, 2024. 



Bowlin motions to conclude the meeting, Ravenscraft seconds, all in favor; Meeting is adjourned 
6:38pm 


